

## SUPPORT GROUP

P.O. BOX 13-454, CHRISTCHURCH, 1 TELEPHONE: 795-688

25 May, 1987.

The Co-ordinator,
Auckland Home Birth Association.

Dear Co-ordinator,

A few weeks ago I wrote inquiring about home birth videos. The Canterbury Home Birth Support Group is planning our second course of ante-natal classes to begin on Wednesday, 3 June. We are therefore keen to borrow or buy videos of home births before that date. I would appreciate it if you could tell me if the Auckland Home Birth Association has any videos available for hiring or purchasing.

Thank you for your help in this matter. With time running out I hope you will reply to this letter as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Sally Trerise

(for the Canterbury Home Birth Support Group)